Subject: Country of Origin Letter

October, 2016

To: All Domino Foods, Inc. Valued Customers:

In response to your recent inquiries regarding refined cane sugar product sourcing information, please be
advised that all Domino Foods, Inc.’s refined sugar products manufactured in the United States are also
packaged in the United States. The majority of our raw sugar comes from the U.S. (Florida, Louisiana, and
Texas). The remainder arrives via the U.S. quota program from various countries, depending on the time
period. The list of 40 countries authorized to import raw sugar in fiscal year 2016 was: Argentina, Australia,
Barbados, Belize, Bolivia, Brazil, Colombia, Congo, Costa Rica, Cote D’lvoire, Dominican Republic,
Ecuador, El Salvador, Fiji, Gabon, Guatemala, Guyana, Haiti, Honduras, India, Jamaica, Madagascar,
Malawi, Mauritius, Mexico, Mozambique, Nicaragua, Panama, Papua New Guinea, Paraguay, Peru,
Philippines, South Africa, St. Kitts & Nevis, Swaziland, Taiwan, Thailand, Trinidad & Tobago, Uruguay, and
Zimbabwe. This list is subject to review and revision each year; changes have been minor in recent years.

For the fiscal year 2016 tariff-rate quota, which commenced October 1, 2015, all 40 countries had an
allocated quantity and were therefore authorized to export raw sugar to the United States up to their quota
maximum limit.

For the fiscal year 2017 tariff-rate quota, which commences October 1, 2016 the same 40 countries remain
on the list. As all 40 countries again have an allocated quantity in fiscal year 2017, each is approved to
export raw sugar to the United States up to their allocation.

We trust this information is sufficient. Should you require additional information, please contact our Sales
organization or your Customer Service Representative.





